
Voting Rights Announcement 

MTU Aero Engines AG  
 
MTU Aero Engines AG: Release according to Article 26, Section 1 of the WpHG 
[the German Securities Trading Act] with the objective of Europe-wide 
distribution 
 
Dissemination of a Voting Rights announcement transmitted by DGAP - a 
company of EquityStory AG. The issuer is solely responsible for the content 
of this announcement. 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
We received on 06.06.2013 notifications of voting rights in accordance with 
sec. 21 para. 1 WpHG: 
 
A. FIL Investments International, Hildenborough, United Kingdom gives 
notice pursuant to section 21 para. 1 WpHG of the following: 
 
On June 6, 2013, FIL Investments International felt below the threshold of 
5% of the voting rights in MTU Aero Engines AG, Dachauer Straße 665, 80995 
München, Ger-many. On that date, FIL Investments International held 4.91% 
of the voting rights in MTU Aero Engines AG arising from 2,554,394 voting 
rights. 
 
4.91% (2,554,394 voting rights) are attributable to FIL Investments 
International pur-suant to sec. 22 para. 1 sent. 1 no. 6 WpHG. 
 
 
B. FIL Holdings Limited, Hildenborough, United Kingdom gives notice 
pursuant to section 21 para. 1 WpHG of the following: 
 
On June 6, 2013, FIL Holdings Limited felt below the threshold of 5% of the 
voting rights in MTU Aero Engines AG, Dachauer Straße 665, 80995 München, 
Germany. On that date, FIL Holdings Limited held 4.91% of the voting rights 
in MTU Aero En-gines AG arising from 2,554,394 voting rights. 
 
4.91% (2,554,394 voting rights) are attributable to FIL Holdings Limited 
pursuant to sec. 22 para. 1 sent. 1 no. 6 in connection with sent. 2 WpHG. 
 
 
C. FIL Limited, Hamilton, Bermuda gives notice pursuant to section 21 
para. 1 WpHG of the following: 
 
On June 6, 2013, FIL Limited felt below the threshold of 5% of the voting 
rights in MTU Aero Engines AG, Dachauer Straße 665, 80995 München, Germany. 
On that date, FIL Limited held 4.91% of the voting rights in MTU Aero 
Engines AG arising from 2,554,394 voting rights. 
 
4.91% (2,554,394 voting rights) are attributable to FIL Limited pursuant to 



sec. 22 para. 1 sent. 1 no. 6 WpHG. 
 
 
 
11.06.2013 DGAP’s Distribution Services include Regulatory Announcements, 
Financial/Corporate News and Press Releases.  
Media archive at www.dgap-medientreff.de and www.dgap.de 
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